



Saint Agnes Newsletter

Family Newsletter September 27, 2023

FROM THE ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL

We are now in our seventh week of school, and will be sending mid-trimester progress reports home next week. I also ask that you review the Parent-Student Handbook for reminders on expectations and procedures at Saint Agnes School. When we work together for the good of all students and the greater honor and glory of God, we will accomplish awesome things.

~Judy Pieper

SCHOOL NEWS

SAVE THE DATE:

Our Veteran's Day event is on Friday, Nov. 10. Our Grandparent's Day event is on Tuesday, Nov. 21.

Parent- Teacher Conferences: This year the parent-teacher conferences will be scheduled by your children's individual teachers. They will be sending information and appointment scheduling through a Google Form. Grades K-4 teachers will have conference times the week of October 16-20, and grades 5-8 will be the week of October 23-27. More information will be forthcoming in the next newsletter.

SCHOOL CALENDAR

September

- 28 Spiritwear Day
- 28 8th grade visit to CCH/NDA

October

- 2 Skyline night fundraiser (3-9, Ft. Wright location)
- 4 Progress Reports will be sent home
- 6 Saint Agnes Fall Service Day (for students)
- 6 Family Group Day (wear your family group shirt)
- 12 Frankfort field trip (4th grade)
- 13 NO SCHOOL Teacher in-service day
- 16-20 Parent Teacher Conferences (Gr. K-4)
- 23-27 Parent Teacher Conferences (Gr. 5-8)
- 18 Confirmation retreat at St. Agnes (8th grade)
- 19 Children's Theater Field Trip (Gr. 2-3)
- 20 Children's Theater Field Trip (Kindergarten-1st)
- 26 Grade 3 Family Night
- 30 Kindergarten Family Night
- 30 Lifetouch School Picture Retakes

Library News: Jonathan Miller, the author and illustrator of the *Adventures with Sammy* book series, came to Saint Agnes last week. The visit got rave reviews from the students and staff. Thank you to Mrs. Egan for setting this up!





AFTER-SCHOOL CLUBS

Registration information for all clubs will be in the newsletter before the club begins.

Destressing with Art: Mr.Beiting would like to invite students in 5th through 8th grade to learn art and mindfulness practices to help promote focus, expression, and confidence. The club will take place twice a month (day to be decided) from 3-4:00pm in the Art Room, and will run from October through May. Please sign up here

Walking Club: There's still time to sign up to join us next Monday! 7th and 8th graders can walk away their stress and create lifelong healthy habits with Mrs. Owens. The club will meet the first Monday of the month October-November and the first Monday of the month March- May from 3-4pm. Email Mrs. Owens dowens@saintagnes.com with your child's name to sign up.

Sonshine Club/Catholic Sprinkles: All Middle Schoolers are welcome to join in decorating the 3rd floor for the changing liturgical seasons and special feast days. Meetings will be on the first Thursday of each month with an occasional extra meeting for a special occasion T.B.A. The club will be from 3:00-3:45. Contact Mrs. Messmer to sign up!

Science Fair Club: Science Fair Club will meet biweekly from 3-4pm from October 18th through mid-February. If your student is interested, please complete the Google Form:

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1B8lgXUWDI75CQiyOYz5Z2k1mi_gtXjZCo-R2oCi7SJY/edit

Mission Statement of Saint Agnes School

PTO NEWS

Skyline eat out night: The Skyline Benefit Night will be next Monday, October 2nd, from 3pm-9pm at the Ft. Wright Skyline location. Please mark this on your calendar and share with your family and friends. 15% of the night's sales will be donated back to our school. You can dine in, carry out or use the drive through, just make sure to say you are with St. Agnes grade school so we get credit for the sale. This fundraiser supports our school and a local business! We hope to see you there!

COMMUNITY NEWS:

Tech Recycling at CCH: Covington Catholic's environmental group, The Green Ambassadors, is having a Tech Recycling Day in conjunction with IT Supply on Saturday, September 30th at CCH from 9am to noon. We will accept old phones, laptops, cameras, iPads, small TVs, and other electronic devices. Drop off items in the CCH lot nearest the highway closer to the STEM building and tennis courts. Look for the IT Supply truck. (If you need to drop off items early, email Mrs. Ruth—druth@covcath.org).

Schoolbelles: Need anything from Schoolbelles? They are currently having a FALL SALE: 30% off everything! The sale is from September 28-October 1, 2023. If your student has outgrown his or her uniform, now is the time to catch up by ordering the right size.